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Erika Beeman

From: Erika Beeman
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 8:24 AM
To: Adam Tegen; Dan Koski; Greg Vadney; Jeremy Walvoord; Nick Reimer; Shawn Alfred; Todd Blaser
Subject: CAWG - Unbudgeted Request for Custer Lane Storm Sewer Under Diversion Motors Driveway to 

Eliminate Flooding
Attachments: 6-5-24 PI Committee Minutes.pdf; Quote from Vinton Construction.pdf; Capital Request Form - 

Unbudgeted Request for Storm Sewer Replacement on Custer Ln. Under Diversion Motors 
Driveway.pdf; Custer Lane - Storm Sewer Drawing 04-02-17.pdf; IMG_1430.JPG; IMG_1431.JPG; IMG_
1432.JPG; IMG_1433.JPG; IMG_1434.JPG; 24-1536 Flooding Issues at 4336 Custer Lane.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

TrackingTracking: Recipient Response
Adam Tegen Approve: 9/9/2024 4:21 PM
Dan Koski Approve: 9/4/2024 9:13 AM
Greg Vadney Approve: 9/4/2024 10:35 AM
Jeremy Walvoord Approve: 9/4/2024 9:28 AM
Nick Reimer Approve: 9/4/2024 10:10 AM
Shawn Alfred Approve: 9/10/2024 7:47 AM
Todd Blaser Approve: 9/4/2024 3:37 PM

Good Morning CAWG Team, 
 
See below and attached for an Unbudgeted  Request to replace the Storm Sewer under the Diversion Motors driveway 
on Custer Lane to eliminate flooding issues. 
 
Please use the voting buttons above to approve/reject the request. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 

 

Erika Beeman | Comptroller 
City of Manitowoc | Finance Dept. 
City Hall | 900 Quay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220 
P: 920-686-6962 | F: 920-686-6969 
www.manitowoc.org  
City Hall Hours:  
Mon-Thurs 7:30am-5:00pm, Fri 7:30am-11:30am 

 
The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above.  
If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  
If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you. 

 

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 9:11 AM 
To: Shawn Alfred <salfred@manitowoc.org>; Erika Beeman <ebeeman@manitowoc.org> 



2

Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>; 
Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits <msmits@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse 
<bbusse@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: Unbudgeted Request to CAWG for Custer Lane Storm Sewer Under Diversion Motors Driveway to Eliminate 
Flooding 
 
Shawn, 
 
The PI Committee discussed Item #24-1536 regarding flooding issues at 4336 Custer Lane back in June, and motioned to 
send an unbudgeted request to CAWG for Option 1 which is replacing the storm sewer under the driveway on Custer 
Lane. 
 
I have attached the minutes from that meeting.  I have also attached the staff recommendation memo that was given to 
the PI Committee. 
 
The flooding in this area has been an issue for a very long time and is mainly being caused by runoff from the old Fleet 
Farm addition (1990’s) which predated the current stormwater requirements. 
 
This same issue was brought to the Committee a few years ago, but was placed on file. 
 
We received a quote for the work from Vinton last week, which was for $45,827.  This did not include televising the new 
pipe, which would be another $2,500.  Therefore, I am requesting $50,000 for the Unbudgeted CAWG Request. 
 
Hopefully, a competitive bid situation will cause the price to be even lower. 
 
Since, the cost of the project is higher than the $25,000 threshold for a Class I Notice Contract/Project, we will have to 
bid out this project if the funding is approved. 
 
Not sure if we will be able to get it bid out and constructed in 2024.  May need to bid it this fall and do the work next 
spring.  
 
Hot Mix Asphalt for restoring the driveway will not be available after the middle of November. 
 


